Affiliated and approved by the Catholic Archdiocese of Sydney

19 July 2021

The President
Rotary Club of North Ryde Inc
PO Box 6171
North Ryde NSW 2113

Dear President,

I write to thank the North Ryde Rotary Club, on behalf of the St Michael Mission Society Inc, for your recent generous donation of \$500.

Your support to the Michaelite Missions will ensure that the work of the Society in supporting the pastoral work of the Michaelite priests and seminarians in Papua New Guinea can continue.

Please be aware that all at the North Ryde Rotary Club will be remembered daily at Masses offered by the Michaelite community worldwide as is the case with all our benefactors.

With prayers and best wishes,

(Mrs) Nadia Caravello Public Officer/Treasurer